
 
Napa County Child Care and Development 

Planning Council 
2121 Imola Avenue, Napa, CA  94559 

Telephone: (707) 253-6915  Fax: (707) 253-6915 
 

 
 

August 2, 2024 
 
 

 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICE 
Napa County Board of Supervisors 
1195 Third Street, Suite 310 
Napa, CA  94559 
 
Re:  Child Care and Development Planning Council Membership 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Child Care and Development Planning Council to 
express their support of the appointment of April Del Rosario to the Council. 
This is an appointment to the Provider category, filling the vacancy pursuant to 
Government Code Section 54974. The term for the incoming member will be to 
fill the vacancy remainder of the original Provider member’s three-year term 
which ends on June 30, 2027. April will bring a wealth of knowledge to the 
Council as she is an active participant in local early childhood education. 
 
On behalf of the Council, I would like to thank the Board for their continued 
support. Please do not hesitate to contact me for any clarification that may be 
necessary. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeanne Fridolfs, Coordinator 
jfridolfs@napacoe.org 
707-253-6915 
 
 
 
 
 

The Napa County Child Care Planning Council is committed to meeting the child care and development 
needs of children and families, through education, coordinated planning and advocacy efforts.  In carrying 

out this mission the Council shall collaborate to foster public and private partnerships. 


